
Therefore everyone who hears these words of mine and puts them into practice is like a wise man who built his house on the rock. 
(Matthew chapter 7 verse 24, NIV) 

 
Headteacher: Mr Gavin Beetham 

 Desford Road 
  Thurlaston 

                                                    Leicester 
24th November 2023                                     LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Class 4 walked to Huncote on Wednesday to look at this local contrasting village for their geography topic. 
They were extremely well-behaved and really seemed to have enjoyed it. Whilst they were there they visited 
Alexander House, a nursing home, where they sang for the residents and chatted with them. The home kindly 
provided the children with burgers and chips which was a real treat. We are also grateful to the Methodist 
church for allowing the children to use the toilets whilst in the village. 
 
Class 1 have just set out to walk to Little Gems on a visit. Many of our younger children come from there and 
it is great to build this relationship with them.  I am sure they will come back tired and happy. 
 
We are sorry that we needed to move the Open The Book Assembly from Thursday of this week. This will now 
be taking place on Thursday 7th December instead to allow the children to get ready for it. 
 
Unfortunately the match against Badgerbrook could not take place due to team illness. I know the team are 
very disappointed about this. 
 
Next week Class 1 are inviting Little Gems Preschool and the parents of both Little Gems and Class 1 to a 
Christmas Decoration Day. This will be a very busy and exciting event. Lots of great things are planned. 
 
School Facebook Page- We post lots of photographs of our events on our Facebook page. This is a public 
facing page so please be aware of this when commenting and don’t include children’s names. A link to the 
page can be found on our website called Gallery and Events. 
 
PTFA Notices 

 Disco – We are looking forward to the discos tonight. Class 1 and 2 – 6-7pm and Class 3 and 4 -7.15-
8.15pm 

 Bazaar- Lots of work is going into the bazaar and it is set to be a great event.  Thank you to all the 
volunteers so far. If you think you could help out for even a short time please contact any of the 
committee. We look forward to seeing all friends and family on 9th December starting at 11am. 

 Today you will have received information about a scheme raise fund for the PTFA through your normal 
online spending. Please consider opting into this. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 
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Class 4 walked to Huncote on Wednesday to look at this local contrasting village for their geography topic. 
They were extremely well-behaved and really seemed to have enjoyed it. Whilst they were there they visited 
Alexander House, a nursing home, where they sang for the residents and chatted with them. The home kindly 
provided the children with burgers and chips which was a real treat. We are also grateful to the Methodist 
church for allowing the children to use the toilets whilst in the village. 
 
Class 1 have just set out to walk to Little Gems on a visit. Many of our younger children come from there and 
it is great to build this relationship with them.  I am sure they will come back tired and happy. 
 
We are sorry that we needed to move the Open The Book Assembly from Thursday of this week. This will now 
be taking place on Thursday 7th December instead to allow the children to get ready for it. 
 
Unfortunately the match against Badgerbrook could not take place due to team illness. I know the team are 
very disappointed about this. 
 
Next week Class 1 are inviting Little Gems Preschool and the parents of both Little Gems and Class 1 to a 
Christmas Decoration Day. This will be a very busy and exciting event. Lots of great things are planned. 
 
School Facebook Page- We post lots of photographs of our events on our Facebook page. This is a public 
facing page so please be aware of this when commenting and don’t include children’s names. A link to the 
page can be found on our website called Gallery and Events. 
 
PTFA Notices 

 Disco – We are looking forward to the discos tonight. Class 1 and 2 – 6-7pm and Class 3 and 4 -7.15-
8.15pm 

 Bazaar- Lots of work is going into the bazaar and it is set to be a great event.  Thank you to all the 
volunteers so far. If you think you could help out for even a short time please contact any of the 
committee. We look forward to seeing all friends and family on 9th December starting at 11am. 

 Today you will have received information about a scheme raise fund for the PTFA through your normal 
online spending. Please consider opting into this. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 
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Class 4 walked to Huncote on Wednesday to look at this local contrasting village for their geography topic. 
They were extremely well-behaved and really seemed to have enjoyed it. Whilst they were there they visited 
Alexander House, a nursing home, where they sang for the residents and chatted with them. The home kindly 
provided the children with burgers and chips which was a real treat. We are also grateful to the Methodist 
church for allowing the children to use the toilets whilst in the village. 
 
Class 1 have just set out to walk to Little Gems on a visit. Many of our younger children come from there and 
it is great to build this relationship with them.  I am sure they will come back tired and happy. 
 
We are sorry that we needed to move the Open The Book Assembly from Thursday of this week. This will now 
be taking place on Thursday 7th December instead to allow the children to get ready for it. 
 
Unfortunately the match against Badgerbrook could not take place due to team illness. I know the team are 
very disappointed about this. 
 
Next week Class 1 are inviting Little Gems Preschool and the parents of both Little Gems and Class 1 to a 
Christmas Decoration Day. This will be a very busy and exciting event. Lots of great things are planned. 
 
School Facebook Page- We post lots of photographs of our events on our Facebook page. This is a public 
facing page so please be aware of this when commenting and don’t include children’s names. A link to the 
page can be found on our website called Gallery and Events. 
 
PTFA Notices 

 Disco – We are looking forward to the discos tonight. Class 1 and 2 – 6-7pm and Class 3 and 4 -7.15-
8.15pm 

 Bazaar- Lots of work is going into the bazaar and it is set to be a great event.  Thank you to all the 
volunteers so far. If you think you could help out for even a short time please contact any of the 
committee. We look forward to seeing all friends and family on 9th December starting at 11am. 

 Today you will have received information about a scheme raise fund for the PTFA through your normal 
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24th November 2023                                     LE9 7TE 

Telephone: 01455 888243 
      email: office@thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 

                              website: www.thurlaston.leics.sch.uk 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Class 4 walked to Huncote on Wednesday to look at this local contrasting village for their geography topic. 
They were extremely well-behaved and really seemed to have enjoyed it. Whilst they were there they visited 
Alexander House, a nursing home, where they sang for the residents and chatted with them. The home kindly 
provided the children with burgers and chips which was a real treat. We are also grateful to the Methodist 
church for allowing the children to use the toilets whilst in the village. 
 
Class 1 have just set out to walk to Little Gems on a visit. Many of our younger children come from there and 
it is great to build this relationship with them.  I am sure they will come back tired and happy. 
 
We are sorry that we needed to move the Open The Book Assembly from Thursday of this week. This will now 
be taking place on Thursday 7th December instead to allow the children to get ready for it. 
 
Unfortunately the match against Badgerbrook could not take place due to team illness. I know the team are 
very disappointed about this. 
 
Next week Class 1 are inviting Little Gems Preschool and the parents of both Little Gems and Class 1 to a 
Christmas Decoration Day. This will be a very busy and exciting event. Lots of great things are planned. 
 
School Facebook Page- We post lots of photographs of our events on our Facebook page. This is a public 
facing page so please be aware of this when commenting and don’t include children’s names. A link to the 
page can be found on our website called Gallery and Events. 
 
PTFA Notices 

 Disco – We are looking forward to the discos tonight. Class 1 and 2 – 6-7pm and Class 3 and 4 -7.15-
8.15pm 

 Bazaar- Lots of work is going into the bazaar and it is set to be a great event.  Thank you to all the 
volunteers so far. If you think you could help out for even a short time please contact any of the 
committee. We look forward to seeing all friends and family on 9th December starting at 11am. 

 Today you will have received information about a scheme raise fund for the PTFA through your normal 
online spending. Please consider opting into this. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Gavin Beetham 
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